From: Eileen Willmott
Sent: 01 February 2019 13:50

To: Planning
Subject: Recent Dartmouth Park tree application comments 01/02/19

Dear Tree Officers and planners,

List 513

2019/0175/T. TPO RefC160 T1 14 Dt Pk Ave

Dispute between tree surgeon and owner for work carried out last Spring.

I don’t feel competent to comment and rely on your expertise and judgement over the
disputed work.

Thank you and best wishes,
Eileen



